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5 SITE OF FORMER DOUGLAS PRIMARY SCHOOL, BALUNIE AVENUE, DUNDEE  
(AN69-2010) 

 
The Douglas Festival Association has requested consent to occupy the site of the former Douglas 
Primary School, Balunie Drive, Dundee, for the purpose of hosting their annual festival between 
19th and 21st June, 2010. 
 
Provisional agreement has been reached to the foregoing, subject to the preparation of an appropriate 
licence agreement, for nil consideration. 
 
Members are requested to approve the foregoing. 
 
 
 


